QUOTE OF

THE MONTH

“You always have a choice
to make someone’s day
better or worse. Choose

wisely.”
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Beauty Shop is held
every Tuesday with
appointments starting
at 9:30AM. If you or a
loved one would like
to be put on the
appointment list to
receive a beauty
shop service please
contact the activity
department by Friday
of the week before
the service should be
completed. Please
remember that the
resident must have
money in their
personal funds
account which is
prior to any services
being provided.
Please contact the
business office for
more information.

Cut $11
Shampoo $8
Set $10

Cut and Shampoo
$15

Shampoo and Dry
$11.50

Cut and Set $14

Shampoo and Set
$15

Cut, Shampoo, Dry
and Set $18.50

Perm $40

Hot Oil Treatment
$4

Manicure $12
Pedicure $25
Men’s Cut $10
Finger Nail Trim $5
Toe Nail Trim $10
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AUGUST

BIRTHIDAYS!!!

Corneila Crotts  17th
Helen Parker 26th
John Knepper 28th
Barbara Gress 30th

Send our residents a card to
help them celebrate!
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Administrator
Judith Bullard
Director of Nursing
Kyna Rose, RN
Assistant Director of Nursing
Michael Mosher, RN
Stonebridge Admissions
Sara Felder
Business Office
Gayle Payne
Community Relations
Carlyn Williams
Environmental Services
Verda Jones
Finance Office
Renee Pridgen
Food Service Director
Jimmy Wrigley
Hospitality Services
Rosemary Guerrero
Genesis Therapy Services
Elizabeth Paine Kessler
Life Enrichment Department
Amy Watters, LRT/CTRS
Maintenance Director
John Lawrence
Registered Dietitian
Sarah Abbitt, RDN
Social Work Director
Robin Corbett

Let the Good Times Roll!

July was certainly a busy month for our residents
and Staff at Woodbury Wellness Center and
Stonebridge Assisted Living. We enjoyed
celebrating Independence Day with many patriotic
activities, crafts, and cooking events. August is
sure to be full of good times as well. This month we
have many fun and exciting activities planned such
as ice cream socials, musical performers, crafts,
and cooking demos from our wonderful dining

services staff.

We are so happy that family members and friends are
able to take residents out for the day, or even for a few
days. We do ask that you call ahead of time to let our
staff know so that we can have everyone and
everything needed ready for when you arrive.
Also please remember to schedule your in facility visit
with the receptionist or Rosemary so that we can make
accommodations for residents that do not have a
private room.

Please contact
Hayley at ext.338 or email
hospitality @woodburywellness.com to schedule
your Visit.



